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Garbage, Recycling & Yard Waste

SEPTEMBER 2022

  Regular weekly pick-up of trash,
recycling and yard waste is scheduled to
take place on Wednesdays. Although,
this is subject to change in the weeks
that include a holiday. 
  Regular yard waste must be placed in a
paper bag or a 13 gallon trash can.

After the Cut

  It may be safe to say most people have
heard that gravel, sand and dirt are
substances that can cause motorcyclists to
lose traction/control. However, many
people aren't aware grass clippings
especially freshly cut grass clippings are
considered as much a danger.
 Homeowners and landscape companies
can sweep and use blowers to get rid of
these clippings and help keep the
motorcyclists in our neighborhood safe.

In 2012 the eastern cottonwood tree
located just behind our pond in the
commons area was nominated for
recognition as one of the largest living
trees in the state. Upon review it was
named a Champion Tree by the Florida
Department of Agriculture and Consumer
Services.  
 

Timber Lake's Florida Champion
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The September HOA meeting will be
held September 27th, 2022 at 6:30 pm at
the Pavilion in the Commons. 

The September ACC meeting will be held
September 14th, 2022 at 6:30 pm at the
Pavilion in the Commons.

In the event of extreme inclement
weather, the location may change. Notice
will be made on NextDoor.

Building Permits         
850-488-9300
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How to reach your HOA Board Members
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VACANT

tallyfly@hotmail.com
Carriejanicehenry@gmail.com
TL2ndVP@yahoo.com
Matthea.timberlake@gmail.com    
N/A

The Neighborhood Crime Watch chair is Secretary Matthea Gans. She can be reached
by email, phone (found on the HOA website) or through the active Nextdoor group.

The Architectural Control Committee (ACC) chair is 2nd VP Bianca Herndon. For all
ACC related questions or concerns she can be reached by phone (found on the HOA
website) or at the ACC specific email TimberLakeACC@yahoo.com

How to reach your Committee Chairs

Animal Control            
850-660-5400

Waste Pro                     
850-606-1899

Sheriff’s 
Non-Emergency 
Number 
850-922-3300

Street Light Outage   
850-891-4968

Mosquito Control       
850-606-2200

There are a lot of projects and improvements
the community would like to see addressed
and completed. Unfortunately, we are
working with limited resources. There has
been interest shown by some of our neighbors
to create a Fundraising Committee which will
be independent of the HOA. If interested
please reach out to Rose Ledbetter at 850-228-
4410 or RosesSpins@gmail.com. 


